
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Message from Mrs Wilde 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Yesterday evening saw the Junior pupils ‘Dance Club Camo-Crew’ performance at the Energize 
dance festival at Wycombe Swan theatre.  The group enjoyed a dress rehearsal on the stage, 
with professional sound and lighting before their performance to a packed theatre audience. 
Thanks to Mrs Brogan, Miss Bailey and Mrs Clements for enthusiastically preparing the dancers 
and parents for coming to support. 
 
 

With warmer weather just around the corner, I would like to remind everyone about school 
uniform expectations. Children are requested to wear winter uniform until the Easter holiday: 
grey trousers or shorts, grey skirt or pinafore dress. Children should be wearing a white shirt or 
blouse and a school tie. School logoed, navy knitted jumpers or cardigans are to be worn. The 
navy fleece jackets are intended to be worn for PE. We accept in very cold weather these may 
be worn to help keep children warm, but it is not acceptable to be worn regularly as a jumper. 
Summer uniforms may be worn following the Easter holiday. Please see our webpage for further 
details. 
 
 

Little Owls class has the treat of new play equipment and furniture unveiled this week. Miss 
Webb has used Bucks Early Years funding to enhance the provision to provide opportunities for 
children to develop core strength and reduce cognitive load keeping pupils from being over 
stimulated. 
 
 

On Monday Year 1 and 2 had a whole day of Design Technology. First they taste tested a range 
of exotic fruits, next they designed their own fruit skewer to incorporate the tastes they enjoyed. 
After lunch, they made their tasty design and evaluated the process. Everyone learnt the 
important steps of preparing fruit and the importance of a healthy diet.  
 
 

It was a pleasure to welcome parents to our termly SEND coffee morning today. We would like 
to encourage parents to attend the next one in June, as our aim is to provide an informal 
support network for all. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs Wilde 

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/energize-dance-performance-at-wycombe-swan-theatre/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/energize-dance-performance-at-wycombe-swan-theatre/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/uniform/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/uniform/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/new-furniture-for-little-owls/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/design-technology-day-where-year-1-and-2-designed-and-made-a-fruit-salad/


Headteacher  
 

Message from the Governors  

This week we have had a Finance, Personnel and Premises (FP&P) meeting where the school 
where the school budget was reviewed ready for the next financial year. 
As governors we are very grateful to the hard work of Sally Carr, our school bursar, for all her 
number crunching, expertise and diligence. 
 

Safeguarding  

For parents with older children who have use of a mobile phone, there are specific slang terms, 
use of emojis and hashtags which parents need to be aware of to help monitor your 
children. Please see 430+ terms here, it makes quite surprising reading but will help parents 
keep up to date with youth culture and help monitor children’s activities online. 
 

F4CADS  

BINGO Night – Friday 28th March   
We have a few tickets left for the Family Bingo Night. If you want to come and play, make sure 
you purchase your tickets on Gateway soon. All tickets are £1 and at the event all players will 
need to purchase a Bingo book costing £5. Doors open at 5:30pm and there will be a BBQ and a 
tuck shop.    
 
 

Summer Ball at Dinton Cricket Club – Saturday 17th May  
Following the success of last year’s event, the Summer Ball is back for 2025. More information 
about tickets will be released over the coming weeks but please save the date for now. 
  

Superstars of the Week 

• YR – Charlie and Ivy 

• Y1 – Lucy and Beauden 

• Y2 – Noah P and Ryan 

• Y3 – Jacob S and Louis S  
• Y4 – Josh and Louis C  
• Y5 – Billie, Darcey H and Austin  
• Y6 – Archie and Oscar 

 
 

Players of the Match  
• Emma and Ava L 

• Billy and Theo 
 

House Points update 

Infants 

• Claydon - 160 

• Chequers - 202 

• Blenheim - 165 

https://smartsocial.com/teen-slang-emojis-hashtags-list


• Hughenden - 164 
 

Juniors  
• Claydon - 1154 

• Chequers - 1076 

• Blenheim - 1136 

• Hughenden - 1126 

Link to the School Calendar 
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